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Term 2_2024 Newsletter – Week 9 

The cooler weather has certainly now set in and it is hard to believe 

that we are nearly at the end of term 2! Planning for term 3 has com-

menced with a range of learning experiences organised for the stu-

dents including swimming sessions which will run as part of our 

Health and Physical Education (HPE) program. We are also investi-

gating an excursion to link in with our inquiry unit called “Then and 

Now” covering history and investigating how the present is different 

from or similar to the past.   

Just for your information, Svetlana will be away on leave for the first 

two week of term 3 as well.  

CHPS 150th ANNIVERSARY – Saturday 26th October 

(Term 4 – Week 3) 

We had our committee meeting last week which followed on from 

our School Council meeting. We had some members from our local 

community who are passed parents attend the meeting and a range 

of ideas were shared. I have been advised that we should be notified 

about our grant application next week. Our next committee meeting 

for our 150th celebration will be on Monday 29th July at 5.00pm. 

 

Term Dates 

Term 2 -  15th April - 28th June 

Term 3 - 15th July - 20th September 

Term 4 - October 7th - 20th Decem-
ber 

Important Dates for    

Term 2 

18th June - Tiger Paw In-

cursion 

25th June - Gymnastics In-

cursion 

28th June - Last day of 

Term 2 - 2:00pm finish 



 

CHPS PLAYGROUP 

Our playgroup is continuing to attract new families each week which is wonderful. As you know our play-

group runs each Wednesday from 9.30-11.00am in Quip Quip.  Please continue to get the word out to 

friends and relatives to come along with their little ones and take part in some “messy” play! It has been 

lovely welcoming new families and showcasing our school. 

GLITZ GYMNASTICS 

Our gymnastics sessions have been running and the students have been learning new skills on the beams, 

bars and floor.  We have seen the students all build their confidence in these areas and they have really en-

gaged in the sessions. There will be no gymnastics next week with our last session being on Tuesday 25th  

June (last week of term). 

LAST DAY OF TERM – EARLY FINISH 2.00PM 

Our last day of term will be Friday 28th June. Just a reminder that we will have an adjusted day and students 

will finish at 2.00pm. 

 

Maria Parks 

Principal 



 

















 



 


